Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: Periods 5-7
May 16, 2024

General Announcement

Contraband on Campus

Attention students.

Items such as noise makers, silly string, and shaving cream are considered contraband items that are
not to be brought to school. Items such as these will be confiscated if brought to school, and school
consequences may be imposed in accordance to Chapter 19.

Yearbook Pass out

Any student may pick up their yearbook Tuesday at lunch and after school, with some form of photo
ID.

After Tuesday, pass out will only be at lunch Wed May 15 through Mon May 20.

All pick ups are on first floor KLM

We have a few extra yearbooks for sale. Cash only

IBAD Showcase

Attention chargers join us for a special IBAD showcase on Many 20th @ 5:30pm in the Auditorium.
Come see what our talented students have been working on, including: Graphic Design, Digital
Media, DECA, SoCu and Fashion. Admire artwork and designs made by our students along with live
entertainment. It's going to be a fun event that is free and open to the public. Bring your friends and
family to enjoy the show. See you there!

Yearbooks

If you purchased a yearbook cover, please come to L101 to see how to put it on or you can see a
video on the school website. Go to students and go all the way to the bottom of the list to Yearbook. If
you would like to purchase a plastic cover they are $3.

Clubs
Athletics

Wrestling Summer Workouts

Wrestling will be running summer practices starting on May 28th. Please check out the PCHS
Athletics website to get required ACPs, practice dates and times. We are only a couple weeks away,
so make sure to get your ACPs turned in as soon as possible.

Looking For Football Managers
Our Football program is looking for managers for the upcoming season. If you are interested, please
see Security Coach Cabato, Security Coach Miller, or Coach Kama McKeague (Boys Locker Room).



Student Government

College and Career
Class of 2024
Class of 2025

Graduation Student Ushers

Juniors! We need student ushers to assist with graduation this year on May 26. Many of you were
ushers last year, so we're in need of help again. Come to C201 to pick up a field trip form and bring
your friends. You will have time to give lei to your friends at the ceremony. See Mister P for more
information.

Class of 2025 Senior Portraits

Expressions will be taking the 2025 senior portraits used on the graduation slide show and in the
senior section of the yearbook. Portraits need to be take before September 1.

If you did not get a flier in your English class please come to L101, see your academy Google
Classroom, or go to the school website under students and go all the way to the bottom of the list for
Yearbook.

Class of 2026
Class of 2027

Continuous Notice

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504



